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Nursery Website

Propps Hall Day Care is now online with our very own website.

http://proppshalldaynursery.weebly.com
The website contains lots of information about the nursery, links to useful sites, copies of newsletters etc. We will aim to keep the site as up to date as possible so please try to visit it regularly. All important closure dates can be found on the website.

Nursery email

The website also contains the email address for Propps Hall Day Care. If you would like to receive email updates, correspondence, newsletters and accident/incident notifications via email, please provide an up to date email address. If you are interested in receiving accident/incident notifications via email, the email address you provide must be the address that you have access to during nursery operating hours.

Diary Dates

Monday 14th February – Valentines Day wear something red to nursery.

Monday 28th February – Staff Development Day – PLEASE NOTE NURSERY WILL BE CLOSED ON THIS DATE.
Best regards
Rachel and the Day Care Team

